Dear DHS Senior Parents,

Honoring our graduates is a tradition at Dunwoody High School. We would like to give you, as someone who has played
a special part in our graduate’s life, the opportunity to honor our 2018 Graduating Senior.

We would like to invite you to send our DHS Senior a special note of congratulations on their upcoming graduation in May
2018. These cards and notes will be carefully kept for our special student and distributed during the last week of school.
Every senior will be presented with a DHS Red Envelope containing the messages that have been received for them. The
notes and cards will be kept confidential prior to their distribution.

What a special way to express your good wishes to the individual members of the Senior Class! Please send any cards
and letters to
(YOUR STUDENT’S FULL NAME)
c/o Leslie Grubin and Allison Kuller
Dunwoody High School PTSO — DHS Senior Red Envelopes
5035 Vermack Road
Dunwoody, GA 30338

Please remember the following:

e  Please send only cards or letters 8.5”x11” or smaller. NO PACKAGES PLEASE.

¢ Please do not send anything of value to the school.

e We are not responsible for money, checks, gift cards, etc.

¢ If sending envelopes for one person in a larger envelope, please put student’s full name on ALL
cards and letters.

e  Please keep all cards and letters flat.

The enclosed sample letter may be duplicated and sent to your friends and family. You will need to include your
student’s full name and then sign the letter before you copy and send it out. All cards and letters must arrive at the
school by Friday, May 4th.

Please help us show the DHS Class of 2018 that they are indeed special to us and that all of us want to congratulate them
on their achievements of the past twelve years!!

Sincerely,

Leslie Grubin and Allison Kuller

DHS Red Envelope Committee
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Dear Family and Friends,

Honoring our graduates is a tradition at Dunwoody High School. We would like to give you, as someone who
has played a special part in our graduate’s life, the opportunity to honor our 2018 Graduating senior.

We'd like to invite you to send our DHS Senior a special note of congratulations on their upcoming graduation
in 2018. These cards and notes will be carefully kept for our special student and distributed during their last
week of school. Every senior will be presented with a DHS Red Envelope containing the messages that have
been received for them. The notes and cards will be kept confidential prior to their distribution.

What a special way to express your good wishes to our DHS Senior! Please send any cards and letters to:

(Student’s full name)
c/o Leslie Grubin and Allison Kuller
Dunwoody High School PTSO — DHS Senior Red Envelopes

5035 Vermack Road
Dunwoody, GA 30338

Please remember the following:

e Please send only cards or letters 8.5”x11"” or smaller. NO PACKAGES PLEASE.

¢ Please do not send anything of value to the school.
¢ We are not responsible for money, checks, gift cards, etc.

¢ If sending envelopes for one person in a larger envelope, please put student’s full name on ALL cards
and letters.

¢ Please keep all cards and letters flat.

All cards and letters must arrive at the school by Friday, May 4th.

Please help us show our senior that they are indeed special to all of us and that we congratulate them on their
achievements of the past twelve years!!

Sincerely,

(Parent’s name)



